
 

 

 

The Renewable Energy Task Force Will Meet on February 21 at 7 PM at the Annex 

 

The Agenda: 

We will be focused on the presentation of our task force’s warrant article for Town 

Meeting regarding the establishment of a Temple Community Power Plan. 

And we will discuss the next steps required to establish our CPP, if the warrant 

article gets approved. Temple has already received the necessary approval from 

the NH PUC for Temple’s Cost Sharing Agreement and Member Services Contract 

and its associated Policies for Risk, Rates and Data Security and Privacy. This 

enables us to move forward, asking our Selectboard to also approve those 

documents, as included in the warrant article. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


